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 September 1, 2025 
        Monthly tuition due 
 
 September 1, 2025 
       No School—Labor Day! 
 
 September 12, 2025 
       No School—Fair Day! 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

 

 Dropping Off & Picking Up—DOs & DON’Ts   
                
Please follow the established flow of foot 
traffic upon entering the building.  Enter 
through the bell tower door and proceed 
down the hallway to your child’s classroom.  

After signing them in or out please proceed to the play-
ground exit door at the far end of the hallway.  This 
helps to keep the hallway and stairways less congested.  

 

Be sure to visit the La Plata United Methodist Church Food Booth at 

the Charles County Fair.  This year the fair is being held from Thurs-

day, September 11th through Sunday, September 14th. 
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     LIFETOUCH PHOTOGRAPHS 

                       On October 20 & 21 Lifetouch Photography will 

be here to take photos of the 3’ & 4’s.  Information will come 

home about this closer to those dates.  The fall photo session 

is focused on individual photos of each child.  Class pictures 

will occur at the spring photo session.   

Monthly Fire Drills 

All classes will participate in monthly fire drills throughout the school year.  Sep-

tember’s drill will be announced ahead of time; however, all remaining monthly 

drills will happen randomly.  The children will quickly learn to quietly line up 

and exit the building at the direction of their teachers and/or other staff.  De-

pending on the location of your child’s classroom,  children will exit via the play-

ground door or the bell tower door.  If you happen to be dropping off or picking 

up your child and you hear the fire alarm, please DO NOT enter the building.  Wait in your car until the clas-

ses have re-entered the school building.  

Our school will be participating in a 

Little Caesars Pizza fundraiser this 

fall.  The fundraiser runs from Oc-

tober 13th to November 12th.   It 

will be a totally virtual and contact-

less program.  More details 

will be coming soon. 

Thank you, in advance, for 

supporting our program. 

Parking Lot 

Caution 
PLEASE be careful in our 

parking lot.  Children 

need to be supervised at 

all times.  Use the side-

walks when possible 

when entering and exiting 

the building.   

WEEKDAY CHILDCARE BOARD OF ADVISORS 

(WCBA)  
      Our Board of Advisors, meets several 

times during the school year.  There are 9 
board members in addition to the church 
minister and the Director of the pre-
school.  Five of the Board members are 
church representatives and the other 
four members are parent representa-
tives.  This year’s parent representatives 
from the preschool are Stephanie Roth-
mann, Shelby Hillman, Jessica Williams 
and Robyn Sprague.  Minutes from these 
meetings are available if you are  

      interested. 

Dress Code 
Please dress your child ap-

propriately each day for school.  Throughout the 

preschool day your child participates in a varie-

ty of activities which could get messy.  We will 

go outside to the playground everyday.  Closed-

toe shoes are required to be worn by all children.   


